
Subject RE: Re: [EXT] Resignation letter
From DURRANI, Saima <durranisa@who.int>
To Naveed Haider <naveed@ctc.org.pk>
Copy Naila <naila@ctc.org.pk>, ALI, Asif <asifa@who.int>
Date 2021-11-15 03:11



Dear Mr.Naveed,
 
Please Go ahead.
 
 
 
Best Regards.
 
Saima Durrani - Team  Assistant / Security - PEER HELPER - WHO-PEI  
Cell + 92 303 2896549|Karachi|
durranisa@who.int|saimadurrani2011@hotmail.com
 
 
 
From: Naveed Haider <naveed@ctc.org.pk> 

Sent: Friday, November 12, 2021 10:45 AM

To: DURRANI, Saima <durranisa@who.int>

Cc: Naila <naila@ctc.org.pk>; ALI, Asif <asifa@who.int>

Subject: Fwd: Re: [EXT] Resignation letter
 
Dear Ms Saima,

 

With reference to the below email, UCPO Urooj has resigned from her position without serving the

citing her bone injury. According to her AC she  has got another job.
PPEO Dr Asif has asked to 

resignation which is attached with this email for your reference.

 

Kindly share your feedback in this regard.





-------- Original Message --------


Subject: Re: [EXT] Resignation letter

Date: 2021-11-05 21:35


From: Kashan Shah <uroojsami1@gmail.com>


To: Naveed Haider <naveed@ctc.org.pk>


Copy: "BAIG, Attaullah" <abaig@who.int>, Naveed Haider <naveedhaider.ctc@gmail.com>, "SOHO, Ambr

<sohoa@who.int>





Dear sir ,


It is to inform you that as per already informed you about bone injury


at duty station orthopaedic surgeon recommend me surgery for bone so


kindly accept my resignation and forgive me to not provide you notice


period . And it's true that I am candidate for Sindh police department


but due to bone injury I was failed to proceed my medical screening and


written letter from Inspector General of police associated with email .





Kind regards


Urooj sami





On Fri, 5 Nov 2021, 11:39 am Naveed Haider, <naveed@ctc.org.pk> wrote:
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On 2021-11-05 01:29, BAIG, Attaullah wrote:

Dear Naveed,





I am writing to inform you that Urooj was absent on November 3rd and


4th and her number was switched off. She didn't respond to me on


email, WhatsApp, and text message. As per information shared by her


colleagues, she has joined police department from November 02, 2021.


Please proceed resignation process as per SOPS.





Regards





AB





FROM: Kashan Shah <uroojsami1@gmail.com>


SENT: Thursday, November 4, 2021 5:15 PM


TO: BAIG, Attaullah <abaig@who.int>; Naveed Haider


<naveedhaider.ctc@gmail.com>; Naveed Haider <naveed@ctc.org.pk>


SUBJECT: [EXT] Resignation letter





Dear sir ,





It is to inform you that I am giving resgination as I can't continue


working in field .




-- 


Naveed Haider


Project Officer


CTC - Sindh


Cell# 03408444500




-- 


Naveed Haider


Project Officer


CTC - Sindh


Cell# 03408444500
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